SPECIAL NOTICE

The City of White Sulphur Springs Council will consider at the next regular work session meeting, scheduled for September 17, 2019, the issue of the hiring of a Deputy Clerk in the office of the Clerk/Treasurer.  The candidate who has been put forward by the interview team for consideration is related to the Mayor.  As the candidate has been selected through a process of application, paper screen and personal interview, and determined to be the most qualified candidate, and is thus being put forward based on merit, the Council will consider the appointment/hiring pursuant to §2-2-302(2)(g) MCA and is publishing this Notice in conformance with §2-2-302(3) MCA. The interview team consisted of the Clerk/ Treasurer and a member of Council.  The Mayor abstained from participation prior to the candidate's submission of an application due to another perceived conflict.  Members of the public are invited to attend.
Posted by Michelle Stidham



September 9, 2019
Clerk/Treasurer

